From: Cynthia Tierra

Sent: Tuesday, February 4, 2025 7:58 AM
To: FS-objections-southwestern-regional-office
Subject: [External Email]Do not install power lines that obstruct the view.

You don't often get email fro_. Learn why this is important

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

We own a home in The Village of Oak Creek and have lived here for almost 30 years. We chose to live in this
area because of the unaltered natural beauty that surrounds us. We are contacting you as longtime residents
to strongly object to placing huge, highly visible above ground transmission lines on SR 179. We chose to live
here and many visitors come to Sedona because of the red rock views. Transmission lines will permanently
alter the unobstructed natural beauty of an open space unlike any other, not found anywhere else, of majestic
red rocks and clear skies.

Cythia Tierra and Gino Romeo






